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How many Crosslands residents benefit from this committee’s activities? How often? 
• All residents and staff of Crosslands,  and future residents (wait list and ready list)  benefit from this publication. 
 
Accomplishments: 
• The  Crosslands Chronicle is published monthly except for June and July  and is distributed electronically by email. 

Many residents prefer to receive paper copies, and the Administration prints up hard copies which our distribution 
team places in the open boxes (marked with a red dot) of Independent Living and Audland residents. Hard copies 
are also available to Firbank residents. The Chronicle is also available on the Crosslands residents webpage. With the 
advent of superlative help from the design editor, the "look" of newsletter has become more appealing and the 
Chronicle has expanded from its original 8-10 pages to sometimes more than 20 pages. While the editorial staff 
contributes a good deal of the material we publish,  the Chronicle is delighted to print articles of interest written by 
all residents and staff (subject to editorial approval). 


